From: T

Sent: 21 January 2016 13:04

To: Planning Policy

Subject: (1) Bradford City Centre Area Action Plan Publication Draft
Attachments: attachment.zip

Dear Planning Policy

Further to your consultation of 14 December 2015, please find attached as requested The Coal
Authority's comments on the (1) Bradford City Centre Area Action Plan Publication Draft.

Should you wish to discuss any of the issues raised, please feel free to contact us.
Regards

The Coal Authority - Planning & Local Authority Liaison

Planning Enquiries:_
Planning Email:
Website: |

Resolving the impacts of mining. Like us on <a href="

https://www.facebook.com/thecoalauthority" title="Like us on Facebook">Facebook</a> or follow us on <a
href="https://twitter.com/CoalAuthority" title="Follow us on Twitter">Twitter</a> and <a
href="https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-coal-

authority?trk=company name" title="Join us on LinkedIn">LinkedIn</a>.
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